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THE HERITAGE VALUE OF THE MULCASTER STREET/COLLIER STREET CROSSWALK

T. Wierzba, Planner indicated that he was advised by the City’s Engineering Department that the cobblestone-
like bricks at the crosswalk located at Mulcaster and Collier Streets will be replaced with new stamped
concrete. Mr. Wierzba explained that the present cobblestone-like bricks at this location are approximately 20
years old.  The Committee agreed that it does not have any concern with this.
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